
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Friday, November 09, 2007 09:40 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

11/09/2007

During the past few days over 50 new specimens have been added to the website: 

  

* World-class microlites from Mozambique 

  

* Unusual and rare silver minerals 

  

* Good display pieces, rare minerals, good reference specimens 

  

More updates coming very soon - including good Colorado specimens from the Don Belsher collection ..... 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


